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If you’re contemplating a move this year, let us 
help you create an action plan and timeline.

Hindsight may be 20/20,
but foresight is the key in 2020!

Special to The Clinton Courier 

Nicholas K. Perna has taught musi-
cal styles ranging from opera to rock 
and pops.

A Mississippi College professor of 
voice pedagogy since 2015, Perna re-
cently earned a major national honor in 
his fi eld. The published researcher was 
selected to be a presenter at the 2020 
National Association 
of Teachers of Sing-
ing conference.

The organization’s 
fi fty-sixth annual 
meeting is booked for 
Knoxville, Tennessee, 
next summer.

Comprised of more 
than 7,000 members 
in the U.S., Canada 
and more than thir-
ty-fi ve other coun-
tries, the organization 
is the world’s largest 
professional associ-
ation of teachers of 
singing.

Teachers in ele-
mentary grades, high 
schools or colleges, 
as well as instructors 
at independent studios, these versatile 
educators are quite familiar with all 
vocal styles.

Perna says he was thrilled to be cho-
sen this fall. 

“We were one of fewer than forty 
accepted proposals out of two hundred 
thirty three applications from all over 
the world.”

Music Department Chair Angie Wil-
loughby and other colleagues applaud-
ed his selection.

An active NATS member, Perna 
served as a past governor of the group’s 
West Virginia District. The tenor has 
performed with the Mississippi Opera, 
and twice apprenticed with the Santa 
Fe Opera. He maintains a music studio 
in Clinton.

Perna will team with Mississippi 
College music graduate Sarah Pigott 
and a colleague from the University of 

Mississippi Medical 
Center, Josie Alston, 
to make their con-
ference presentation. 
Alston is the chief of 
speech language pa-
thology at UMMC. 
They will present 
their research over the 
past three years.

Their upcoming 
lecture is titled “Sing-
ers and Self Laryn-
geal Manipulation: 
What Singing Teach-
ers Need to Know.” 
They will discuss how 
singers massage their 
neck to prepare for a 
performance.

Besides teaching 
duties on the Clinton 

campus, Perna works as a researcher at 
UMMC’s Voice Research Laboratory 
in Jackson. He’s been published in the 
Journal of Singing and the Journal of 
Voice, among others.

The Clinton resident received his 
music bachelor’s degree in voice per-
formance at the University of Miami 
and a master’s in voice performance at 
the University of Houston. He earned 
his doctorate in music in voice pedago-
gy and performance at Miami.
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Eastside student places 2nd in 
Southaven chess tournament 

Eastside Elementary School student Aashrita Cheruku recently participated in the 
Sacred Heart Mississippi Chess Tournament in Southaven. She earned second 
place in the kindergarten through sixth division. Cheruku also won second place 
in the kindergarten through fi fth grade division in the recent Scholastic Chess 
Association Tournament at Mississippi Children's Museum. She is the daughter of 
Raja and Sravanthi Cheruku of Clinton. 
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